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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE




Mid-America College of Funeral Services to Host Reunion
College to Unveil New State-of-the-Art Preparation Room



JEFFERSONVILLE, IN, March 8, 2022 – Mid-America College of Funeral Services, a Pierce Mortuary College, will host a reunion for all graduates of the college and its two predecessors, Kentucky School of Mortuary Science and Indiana College of Mortuary Science. In addition, the college will unveil an all-new, state-of-the-art preparation room. The reunion will be held at Mid-America, 3111 Hamburg Pike Jeffersonville, IN 47130, on April 2, beginning at 12:00 noon and concluding at 5:00 p.m. A ribbon-cutting ceremony for the preparation room will begin at 3:00 p.m. Returning students are sure to be amazed at the sophisticated technology of the new lab room, including the new SynDaver®, a synthetic human product designed to look, feel like an actual cadaver. Those in attendance will receive gifts of T-shirts and coffee mugs. Please RSVP by March 18 and indicate your graduation year and semester class. Send reservations to gbridgewater@mid-america.edu. For additional information, visit www.mid-america.edu or call 812-288-8878.
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